
 

 

Congratulations to Our Walk to School Sticker Artists 
 
South Gippsland Shire Council is proud to announce the winners of the Footpath Sticker Design 
Competition for Walk to School for 2017. 
 
Winners were Cooper Simcock of Korumburra Primary School and Tahnee Halligan of South 
Gippsland Specialist School. 
 
Cooper’s artwork is very bright and has a humorous take on the student walking school bus that 
is out on the streets of Korumburra each October. 
 
Tahnee’s artwork represented a safe route to school with some animal prints and features that 
students might see on their way to school. 
 
Both Cooper’s and Tahnee’s artwork will add colour and interest to the safe routes to schools in 
Korumburra and Leongatha respectively. 
 
Winners were selected by popular vote from Council staff who placed a sticky dot next to their 
favourite artwork. 
 
South Gippsland Shire Mayor Councillor Ray Argento said Council had a great response to the 
competition and all entries were of a great standard. 
 
“We congratulate Cooper and Tahnee on creating such fun and interesting pieces of art to be 
used in the local community.  
 
“Council staff will be making a special visit to each of the schools to present prizes and 
personally congratulate each student and also thank their schools for helping students 
participate,” said the Mayor. 
 
Students from schools outside of Korumburra and Leongatha will also be able to enter the Trail 
Blazers competition in October when their schools register for Walk to School 2017. 
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